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129 EAST 52ND STREET 
NEW YORK

Telephone - Plaza 4700

September 19th, 1927.

V General Sir Arthur Currie, 
McGill University, 
Montreal,
Canada.■

Dear Sir Arthur;
The Institute asked Professor Kilpatrick to write an 

essay on the educational philosophy and methodology of the 
Conference, which will presumably be published in the proceed­
ings.

Hïill you glanceHere is Professor Kilpatrick’s draft, 
through it and see whether you have any minor or mjor sugges­
tions. A response to this request of mine is not ooligatory 
and should be sent only if you would be interested in reading

that Professor Kilpatrick would welcome 
I think it is still possible to revise 

sent to the press.
I knowthis draft, 

your suggestions, for 
this before the proceedings are

of very greatI imagine that this statement may prove
Program Committee of the next Conference.value to the

Sincerely yours,
■

E. C. CarterEcc/im
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